
 

Y3/4 Art Club 

I was lucky enough to pop into Year 3 to see the children in our 
art club—they have all produced some wonderful drawings and I 

can’t wait to see what the children produce over the coming 
weeks.   

Thank you Mrs Field for giving the children this opportunity to 
improve their art skills. 

 

Twitter 

Year 5 & 6 please  return the photograph consent form if you 
haven't already done so.  I am really keen to start our twitter 
page so I can tell the world about our wonderful children in St Jo-
seph’s.  Don’t worry if you do not want your child’s image shared 
on the page we will ensure we adhere to your wishes. 

 

St Edmund Arrowsmith  

Y6 were visited by Mrs Pinnington and Mr Dearing from SEA on 
Wednesday this week.  Both teachers were very complementary of 
our fantastic Y6 children and the children enjoyed finding out more 
about the school.  They were even lucky enough to have gifts of a 
wristband and pen! 

If you were unable to make the open evening on Thursday you can 
contact Mr Dearing on the email below who will gladly arrange a visit. 

pdearing@seaonline.org.uk 



 

School Menu 

This week the children will have 3 choices.  Option 1 will be a hot meal (see table below), 
option 2 will be a jacket potato and Option 3 will be sandwiches. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Option 1 Chicken burg-
er, crosscuts 

& beans 

Spaghetti 
Bolognese & 
garlic bread 

Chicken Kor-
ma with naan 

bread 

Roast gam-
mon , mash & 

veg 

Fish & chips 

 

Attendance 

Not such a  positive week for attendance this week but I know we can do better next week. 
Let’s do our best with attendance—remember you’ve got to be in to win! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Y2 ! You are our attendance champions for the        
      second time this term. 

R 96% 

Y1 87.6% 

Y2 98.9% 

Y3  95.7% 

Y4 91.7% 

Y5 93.4% 

Y6 93.2% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is  

being on time.  

Our school target is 97% 

 

Our overall school attendance is 95% 

 

Green met the target or exceeded, yellow just below, red 
is below and must be improved. 

 

Hope everybody enjoys the weekend and the children come back refreshed and ready for 
the challenges of a new week. We have lots to look forward to next week: 

• Road Safety sessions for Year 2 and Year 6 

• A poet taking assembly for KS1 & KS2  (Levi Tafari) 

• An author (Andy Winrow) coming in for KS1 

• Another football match— good luck St Joseph’s!! 

 

Keep Safe and God Bless 

Ms McIlroy 


